
Bill Cheslock 
p.o. Box 826 

West Chatham, MA 02633 
Oct. 18, 1993 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Thank you for your letter of Oct. 3, 1993, expressing the fact that 
you received the Crossfire transcript of Posner and Wecht. You mentioned 
that if I had others, you would be interested in receiving them. 

Enclosed, please find a copy of the Larry King Live program of 
January 16, 1992, featuring Governor John Connally and Frank Mankiewicz. 
I thought it was interesting that the Governor of Texas still swears that 
there is no "magic bullet," but he still believes the Warren Commission. 
A typical politician rowing right down the middle. 

I spoke to Ed Tatro last week, and he is as busy as ever. He asked to 
say hello to you when I sent you the enclosed transcript. 

I will come across a couple more transcripts when I finish unpacking 
boxes in the attic. My wife and I moved a few miles north onCape Cod 
from where we formerly lived. 

Until I find the rest of my transcripts, I hope you can use this one 
with Governor Connally. I will send you the others soon. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Cheslock 


